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From: Laura VonHolle [mailto:lauravonholle@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 9:33 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB case number 16-0253-GA-BTX 

To Whom it May Concern. 

I am in DIRECT OPPOSITION to the PIPELINE. RE-ROUTE it if you must but please do not build 

this in our city, neighborhoods and green space. 

"0 
Laura VonHolle CZ 

Cincinnati, OH O 
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This i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t t h s isiages appearing a re an 
accura t e and ccniplete reprod"uction ef a casvs f i l e 
docosisnt deXivered in tha regular course oth'^sp-yB^s, 

mailto:lauravonholle@hotmail.com
mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov

